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Public Works 
 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Jeremy Johnson, P.E., Engineering 
Manager 

Telephone Number (909) 387-8165 

Project Auto Club Speedway Project San 
Bernardino Avenue 

 
 

Contractor  Union Pacific Railroad Company 

Contractor Representative Nick Vineyard, Public Project 
Manager 

Telephone Number (916) 245-2514 

Contract Term 9/21/22-12/30/27 

Original Contract Amount $50,000 

Amendment Amount $0 

Total Contract Amount $50,000 

Cost Center 6650002000 52002445  H15191 

Grant Number (if applicable) n/a 

 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract: On August 9, 2022 (Item No. 
41), the Board of Supervisors (Board) approved Cooperative Agreement (County 
Contract No. 22-750) with Union Pacific Railroad Company (UPRR) for Preliminary 
Engineering (PE) relative to the Auto Club Speedway Project at the San Bernardino 
Avenue at UPRR crossing in the Fontana area (Project), administered by Speedway 
SBC Development, LLC (County Contract No. 22-749).  
 
Amendment No. 1 to County Contract No. 22-750 (UPRR REMS Project 783399) 
adds Napa Street at UPRR crossing to the PE work provided by UPRR. There is no 
additional costs related to this action and no time extension is requested.  All costs 
related to the County Contract No. 22-750 will be provided by Speedway SBC 
Development, LLC, through County Contract No. 22-749. 
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Aaron Gest, Deputy County Counsel   Andy Silao, P.E., Engineering Manager   Noel Castillo, Director 

Date    Date    Date  
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